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June 6, 2009
Monday, May 4, 2009

Target Corporation

1000 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55403
Dear Target Corporation:

In the spirit and tradition of sisterhood at Spelman College, the Boston Chapter of the National Alumnae Association of Spelman College is hosting its 3rd Annual Middle & High School Girls Conference.  

As Spelman alumnae we understand the power and motivation that comes from sisterhood and shared experiences. We want to infuse that mentality into young women across Boston, way before college, so they will know they have each other no matter where they go.

This Conference provides an intimate and supportive environment for intergenerational dialogue addressing a wide range of topics including; self esteem, anxiety, depression, race, class, sex, boys, sexting, images in the media, peer pressure, bullying (cyber and otherwise) and also the importance of goals and education.  

These sisterhood circles are an opportunity to bond and for the girls to begin to understand the importance and empowerment within sisterhood. It is also an opportunity for the girls to learn from one other and to realize that they face many of the same issues, questions and frustrations. Importantly, we want the girls to realize that they are not alone.

Each year we solicit sponsorship to help make the conference possible.  The Boston Chapter of the NAASC, a 501(c)3 organization, would be honored if Target Corporation would provide a financial or in-kind donation in support of this year's conference. A contribution as low as $25 (cost to sponsor one girl) or as great as $1,500 (cost to sponsor all 60 girls) will go a long way. In-kind donation needs include prepared food & beverage for breakfast and lunch, souvenir bags, tee shirts, and giveaways. All sponsors will be listed in the conference program.  A sponsorship level of $500 or greater will be recognized on all conference materials and paraphernalia, including tee shirts.
Please contact Bianca Tabourn via email (bianca.tabourn@gmail.com) or telephone (215-783-1674) if you are interested in serving as a sponsor for the conference. A response by Friday, May 15, 2009 is greatly appreciated. Additional information on the conference can be found at: www.naascboston.org/conference.html.
Sincerely,

Sponsorship Planning Committee

